
 
 

 

TO:  All EMS Stakeholders 
 

FROM:  Bruce Barton, Riverside County EMS Agency Director 
 

SUBJECT: Hemet Fire Department Becoming a First Responder ALS Provider 
 

DATE:  November 6, 2014 
 

 
We are pleased to announce that Hemet Fire Department has been approved as a First Responder ALS 

Provider for their service area in Riverside County.  Please ensure that all necessary personnel are 

informed of this change in Hemet Fire Departments’ level of service.   Riverside County Regional Medical 

Center will function as their assigned base station.  Hemet Fire Department will be providing First 

Responder ALS services beginning 0700 on November 11, 2014. 

 

Please join REMSA in welcoming Hemet Fire Department as an ALS Provider into Riverside County’s EMS 

System. 


